
   

 
 

 Arrangement for Sports Facilities when Typhoon Warning 
Signal No. 8 lowered 

 

 

 Dear Users,  

   

 The Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 has been lowered at 4:20 pm and we aim to 
re-open the sports facilities at 6:20 pm today if condition allowed. 

 

   

   

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
17 July 2023 

 

 


